## A Message for Safer Internet Day, 2024, from Norfolk Constabulary's Children and Young People Team.

Dear Parents and Carers,

February 6<sup>th</sup>, 2024, marks this year's Safer Internet Day. We can all play a part in keeping children and young people safe online and I am writing to tell you that online safety remains one of the Constabulary's main priorities. With this in mind, we would like to share some links and resources with you.

- Organisers of Safer Internet Day, The Safer Internet Centre, have a wealth of information for parents and carers on their website on the "Guides and Resources" section. Go to <u>www.saferinternet.org.uk</u>
- Setting boundaries and rules about your child's internet use as early as possible will help you to have open and honest conversations about any issues that arise. Please find below both a colour and black and white copy of Norfolk Constabulary's 'Family Internet Agreement' to help you do this.
- Head to YouTube where you will find a recording of the webinar we delivered on Safer Internet Day, 2023, <u>Recorded Online Safety webinar for parents and carers</u> (youtube.com)
- Follow National Online Safety on Twitter @natononlinesafety; Instagram @nationalonlinesafety; or search "National Online Safety" on Facebook. You can also download the "National Online Safety" app in the Play Store, or on Google Play. Here you will find information about games, websites and apps young people are using so you can make sure your knowledge is up to date.
- The National Crime Agency's Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOP)
  Education team have a parent and carer area on their website where you can get
  advice about online safety <u>Parents and carers | CEOP Education (thinkuknow.co.uk)</u>
  If you are worried that your child is being groomed online, or sexually exploited, you
  can find advice about reporting by clicking on the 'How to get help' tab.
- The Internet Watch Foundation and the NSPCC have developed the 'Report Remove' tool, in partnership with age verification app, <u>Yoti</u>. Report Remove can support a young person in reporting sexual images or videos shared online and enables them to get the image removed if it is illegal. Go to <u>Report Remove</u> (iwf.org.uk)

Inspector Bex Brown
Norfolk Constabulary, Children and Young People Team.